

## PARKS & RECREATION COMMISSION

December 3, 1963

Mr. E. J. Gullidge Corps of Army Engineers Seattle District 1519 Alaskan Way South Seattle 4, Washington

RE: Avon Bypass

Dear Mr. Gullidge:

Thank you for the excellent presentation you made at the . November 18, 1963, meeting of the Washington State Parks and Recreation Commission.

Please be advised that the Commission went on record saying that, "they believed that the Avon Bypass area has a great recreational potential, and Congress should be so informed."

Would you be sure that the proper members of Congress are so advised.

Thank you.

Sincerel y,

CHARLES H. ODEGAARD

Director

CHO:ls

Exhibit 4